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May 1, 2016

Foundation of Monroe County Community Schools
Name of Scholarship Awarded
315 North Drive
Bloomington, IN  47401

Dear FMCCS Board,

Thank you so much for awarding me the Florence Hamilton Scholarship.  I really appreciate it, and the financial assistance will be very helpful.  Paying for college and graduating with minimal student debt will not be easy, but that is my goal and this scholarship will help me achieve my goal.

This coming fall, I will be attending Indiana University Bloomington.  I will major in Marketing at the Kelley School of Business and will be living in the dorm my freshmen year.  I love business and I am very excited to have the opportunity to study business at such a great school and with your financial support, I can focus on learning, instead of figuring out how I am going to pay for my education.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Again, thank you for selecting me as the recipient of the  Florence Hamilton Scholarship. 

Sincerely,



Student’s Name








